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Kings Norton 3 Estates New Deal for Communities Development Directorate


29-33 The Fold � Kings Norton � Birmingham � B38 9BL


( (0121) 464 7121 � Fax: (0121) 464 7117





A local partnership overseeing the Government’s New Deal for Communities 


Regeneration Programme in Primrose, Pool Farm and Hawkesley, Birmingham

















      In Partnership With


�





Fact Sheet





3 Estates Festival 2007 





The 3 Estates Festival is an annual event developed and delivered by local people. The festival is now in its 10th year. The current scale and sophistication of the event has evolved over a number of years from a small ‘garden fete’ affair to an event which attracts up to 2,000 local people.  





Kings Norton 3 Estates Community Development Trust Delivery Plan 04/07.





Events are often seen as an ‘add-on’ to regeneration work but in fact they are fundamental to community involvement and the development of feelings of ownership of any regeneration initiative especially when they offer means of positive engagement that are in tune with local interests. 





The 3 Estates Festival is an integral part of life on the 3 Estates, which is supported by a vibrant but small local events industry, consisting of artists and suppliers who provide a balanced range of affordable and accessible activities which appeal to all sections of the community. One of the aims of the event is to build stronger links and partnerships with this industry. The festival also provides a platform on which local community and voluntary groups can promote their services as well as work in partnership with a diverse range of individuals, groups and other organisations





The Community Development Team has played an active role in the development of the 3 Estates Festival in providing technical support and communicating and offering participation in the festival development process and the event itself via a wide range of volunteering opportunities.  





The team is also working with a small group of local people in the development of an Event Production Manual and in the identification and delivery of a range of training pertinent to event delivery. This will enable local people to continue to deliver the 3 Estates Festival post 2010.





This year’s event will be held on Saturday 28th July 2007, 12.00pm – 5.00pm 


at Cadbury College Learning Centre (off Masshouse Lane).  





For further information about the 3 Estates Festival please contact Lisa Storey on 0121 464 7125.  
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